
From: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR
To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR; Schultz, Josie M - DNR
Subject: RE: PFAS Scoping Statement - Troy Laundry & Cleaners 02-60-385641
Date: Thursday, May 6, 2021 3:48:20 PM

I concur no EC sampling as discussed at NER Peer Review today. 
 
Josie – please track appropriately. Thanks Rox
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Roxanne Nelezen Chronert
Phone: (920) 362-3981
Roxanne.Chronert@Wisconsin.gov
 

From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 9:48 AM
To: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR <Roxanne.Chronert@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: PFAS Scoping Statement - Troy Laundry & Cleaners 02-60-385641
 
This site was discussed during the 5/6/2021 NER Peer Review.  No EC sampling is recommended at
this time.  EC scoping statement uploaded to BRRTS (20210412- AC114).
-No history of use of PFAS related materials ( waterproofing, stain guard) in significant quantities in
site operations. Limited to spray cans used after dry cleaning.
-On municipal sewer.
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Kevin D. McKnight
 
Phone: 920-808-0170 (This is the number you should use to contact me from this point forward)
Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov
 
 

From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:51 PM
To: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR <Roxanne.Chronert@wisconsin.gov>; McKnight, Kevin - DNR
<Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: PFAS Scoping Statement - Troy Laundry & Cleaners 02-60-385641
 
Hi Kevin & Roxanne,
 
I received a PFAS scoping statement for Troy Laundry and Cleaners in Sheboygan County at the same
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time as, but separate from, the closure request.
\\central\efiles\Staging\NER\Sheboygan_60\0260385641_TROY_LAUNDRY_AND_CLEANERS
 
I discussed this with Rox during our check-in on Friday and it’s been tracked as a stand-alone scoping
statement on 4/12/21 and concurrence that it’s adequate on 4/12/21. This may be one that needs
to go to the PFAS review committee as there was waterproofing/stain resistant application via spray
cans, however, the use appears to be minor and application was after the items were dry-cleaned.
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Thanks,
Josie
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Josie M. Schultz
Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727
Cell: 920-366-5685
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov
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